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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a fantastic first week back at Waltham Toll Bar Academy. I hope you and your children enjoyed 

a restful and refreshing half term break. 

As we return, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in maintaining our 

high expectations. Working together, we can ensure that every student is prepared to achieve their very 

best in the weeks ahead. 

A strong start sets the tone for success, and we are placing a renewed focus on the high standards that 

underpin our academy’s culture—beginning with uniform, attendance, and punctuality. These are not just 

expectations; they are essential habits that build self-discipline, pride, and a sense of belonging. 

I am pleased to report that following a focus on punctuality, we have seen a 50% decrease in the number 

of students who arrive late for form time at the academy. We really appreciate your efforts in helping us 

achieve this. Excellent attendance and punctuality are crucial, not only for academic progress but also for 

building the consistency and routine that lead to long-term success. 

Please ensure your child arrives each day in full academy uniform, ready to learn and represent Waltham 

Toll Bar with pride. A polite reminder that all students should be wearing the Waltham Toll Bar Academy 

tie, which is only available in one design and is available to buy at Uniform Direct. If you 

are having any difficulties accessing a tie or need any assistance, please do contact 

enquiries@tollbaracademy.co.uk for the attention of Mrs N Meek, Principal’s PA.  

This half term, we are encouraging all our students to embrace an aspirational outlook—

to aim high, work hard, and never underestimate their potential. With the right mindset 

and support, every one of our young people can achieve something remarkable. 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. We look forward to a productive and 

inspiring half term together. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
P. Dickinson 
Executive Principal  
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